
Hello Lake Country School Families,

I hope this message finds you all well!

Our first Community Engagement Meeting with SitelogIQ and PMA Financial was held on Monday, December 4, 2023. I
want to thank everyone who participated in the meeting, it was great hearing your thoughts on this very important topic.
We will be having our next Community Engagement Meeting on Wednesday, December 13, 2023, from 6:00 p.m. - 8:00
p.m. in the cafeteria at Lake Country School. I would encourage you to join us, invite your neighbors, and learn more
about the Lake Country School Referendum. Community Meeting & Survey Information

To help the Board with its referendum planning, we have developed a community-wide survey. All residents in the district
will receive a postcard in the mail next week with a QR Code that links to the survey. Don't want to wait? Take the
survey TODAY! qrco.de/lakec-facsurvey

Finally, I want to thank the Lake Country School Community for your continued support. As I have said before, I believe
we can become a model for other communities to follow that shows how a community of committed and caring people
can come together to provide the best education and opportunities for the children living and growing up in today’s world.

Have a great weekend!

Thank you,

Chad E. Schraufnagel
District Administrator
Lake Country School District

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XUl5rev-5KPRxeI6SqPOyktbspO1KBuv/view?usp=drive_link
http://qrco.de/lakec-facsurvey?fbclid=IwAR36LwF7jkARO14P0j8pLuZ9uHTRVYkueVLmpTE1n6yd-OpdLE9AqoZU9yo

